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July 24, 2017 

 
 
Tariq Habash 
The Century Foundation 
2040 S. Street NW   
2nd Floor 
Washington, DC  20009 
 
RE: FOIA Request No. 17-02247-F  
 
 
Dear: Tariq Habash 
 
This is in response to your letter dated July 20, 2017, requesting information pursuant to 
the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552. Your request was received in 
this office on July 24, 2017, and forwarded to the primary responsible office(s) for action.  
 
You requested: a copy of all communications in 2017 regarding the potential acquisition 
of EDMC schools by entities affiliated with the Dream Center, including the 
communications referenced in the paragraph from WASC, included below. SEE 
REQUEST FOR DETAILS 
 
Please refer to the FOIA tracking number to check the status of your FOIA request at the 
link provided below: 
 
http://www2.ed.gov/policy/gen/leg/foia/foiatoc.html 
 
Any future correspondence or questions regarding your request, please contact the FOIA 
Public Liaison at 202-401-8365 or EDFOIAManager@ed.gov 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ED FOIA Manager 
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